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The past weeks have been truly inspiring as we watched students in Years 10, 11, and 13 demonstrate remarkable
resilience during their exams and mock exams. Celebrating the achievements of our Year 11 and Year 13 students with
parents and staff at the proms has been a highlight, marking these important milestones in their academic journeys.

Our students have continued to embrace the new higher standards, and it is a joy to see so many proud to be part of 'The
Huxlow Way'. We have much to look forward to in the coming weeks, including welcoming year 6 students for their
transition visits this week, end-of-year sports events and celebrations for all. We are also excited to recognise and reward
so many of our students, who consistently demonstrate our values of Ambition, Respect and Pride in all that they do. 

I wanted to take the opportunity to thank the majority of parents and supporters in the community who are championing
all we are doing at Huxlow. Our children get one chance at their education and I pride myself on working alongside you to
ensure that each child will have the very best provision through our new high expectations and ways of working. Thank
you to the many parents I have spoken to, emailed or met in person, your support is paramount in helping us drive
forward.

 I hope you enjoy reading more about Huxlow events as well as learning a little more about life at Huxlow this term in this
newsletter.

Kim Isaksen
Headteacher

Are you following us on our socials?

IMPORTANT DATES

4th/5th July

8th/9th/10th July

11th July

11th/12th July

11th/12th July

12th  July 

Transition Days- Year 6 

Induction Week Year 11 into 12

Kent Residential Year 11 into 12

UoN Experience Day Year 9 & 10

Year 11 into 12 Induction Week

Careers Fair



Eight more outstanding students were awarded a £20 voucher for
achieving the most gold stars in their year group for the past two
weeks.
We are incredibly proud of each one of them!
Let’s continue to support and celebrate the amazing
accomplishments of our students!
Addullah B & Myla G - Y7
Ruslan K & Esmee B - Y8
Cody B and Kara R - Y9
Liam B & Amy M - Y10

PREMADE ASPIRE HIGHER

THE HUXLOW WAY
GOLD STAR WINNERS

YEAR 11 PROM 
Year 11 celebrated their prom at Barton Hall.  It was a wonderful
evening for staff and students!

Teaching and learning - As we reach the end of the year, I wanted to share
our learning sequence at Huxlow Academy. We have devised this sequence
from best practices around effective learning, drawing from evidence based
research and cognitive science.  We call our sequence PREMADE.  Each
letter denotes a stage in our sequencing.

With PREMADE our goal is that students learn and remember more,
effectively and efficiently maximising learning time.

On Friday 21st June, a group of Year 7 students put their teamwork skills to
the test and experienced a mobile escape room.  Some were successful in
finding the golden treasure. More importantly, this exercise was part of our
Aspire Higher project work that a group of Year 7 students had been involved
with earlier on in the year.  #UON #AspireHigher #Opportunitiesforeveryone

Year 13 celebrated their Leavers Ball at Kettering Park Hotel.  It
was a wonderful evening for staff and students!

YEAR 13 LEAVERS BALL 
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